
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

01-18-2023 

 

The City Council of the City of Lineville met in their regular meeting on Wednesday, January 

18th, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Annex Building in Lineville, Alabama, with the following 

present: Mayor Roy Adamson, Council Members: David Proctor, Rick Coleman, Joseph 

Appleby, Larry Bishop, and City Clerk Nicholas New, Police Chief Richard Bickerstaff, City 

Supervisor Rusty Taylor, Court Clerk Jodie McKinney, and Breanna Minter from the Clay 

Times Journal. Council Member Carolyn Smith was absent. 

 

Mayor Roy Adamson called the meeting to order. Mayor then asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the minutes from the previous Council meeting.  A motion was then made by Council 

Member Proctor and seconded by Council Member Bishop to approve the minutes from the 

previous meeting.  The vote was unanimous.  Next the Mayor asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the bills to be paid. A motion was made by Council Member Appleby and seconded by 

Council Member Coleman. The vote was unanimous. 

Mayor Adamson welcomes Council Member Rick Coleman to the District 4 seat. 

Tiffany Young with the Clay County Chamber of Commerce speaks and updates the Council on 

all of the upcoming events for 2023.  

Next on the agenda was to set the public hearing for the Monte Alban for February 6th at 4:30 

P.M. A motion was made by Council Member Appleby and seconded by Council Member 

Coleman to set this hearing. The vote was unanimous. 

Then on the agenda was to accept the resignation of Officer Robert Miller. A motion was made 

by Council Member Proctor and seconded by Council Member Appleby to accept this 

resignation. The vote was unanimous. An accompanying motion was made to open this patrol 

officer position by Council Member Coleman and seconded by Council Member Bishop. The 

vote was unanimous. 

Mayor Adamson mentions that we need to keep the storm victims in the surrounding counties in 

our thoughts, and thanks the Fire Department for their hard work putting out the recent house 

fires we have had. 

Lastly Council Member Proctor informs the Council that the Park Board will have their annual 

golf tournament at the Clay County Public Golf Course Saturday, March 25th. Council Member 

Proctor also mentions that we should remember former Police Chief Sidney Ford’s family. 

 

 

 

 



There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Appleby and 

seconded by Council Member Bishop. The vote was unanimous. The meeting ended at 5:15 P.M. 
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